N
P8 C.5
_{:C?{'

. m y
" &
(N ~ J'

Yy

A wo

Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

- DIGOS CITY DIVISION
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Py

KAG4
"’q
€5

NO}&"

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2025-
To : DR. JASMINE A. ASARAK
Dentist II
DR. MYRACEL J. DALOPE
Dentist II
Subject : PHILIPPINE DENTAL ASSOCIATION SOUTH DAVAO CHAPTER’S

58t: INDUCTION CEREMONY OF NEW OFFICERS AND NEW
MEMBERS & 15T SCIENTIFIC SEMINAR

Date : August 6, 2025

This is in reference to the letter invitation from Philippine Dental Association — South
Davao Chapter dated July 30, 2025, inviting the above-mentioned personnel to attend the 58"
Induction Ceremony of New Officers and New Members & 15 Scientific Seminar with 2
CPD points, on August 28, 2025 from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm at the Megas World Hotel, Aurora
Ext. Digos City.

Participation to this activity will be on Official Time only and no government funds will
be utilized for the said activity.

For information and guidance.
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Enclosed: As stated.
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PHILIPPINE DENTAL ASSOCIATION }%5
SOUTH DAVAO CHAPTER 0725071206

July 30, 2025

Melanie P. Estacio, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd, Digos City

Attention: Dr. Jasmine A. Asarak
Dr. Myracel T. Jamila

Good day!

The Philippine Dental Association — South Davao Chapter will be holding its 58"
Induction Ceremony of New Officers and New Members & 1%t Scientific Seminar
with 2 CPD points on August 28,2025 from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM at the Megas World
Hotel. Aurora Ext., Digos City.

In this connection, may we request your good office to allow your Dentists to attend the
said event on Official Business. Registration Expenses to be charged to the sending
agency. The Registration Fee is One Thousand Pesos (Php 1000.00) to cover the
materials and food (lunch & snacks) during the said event.

We sincerely hope for a favorable response to our invitation and look forward to the
participation of your esteemed representatives in what promises to be an enriching and
professionally rewarding event.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Stay Safe and more power!

Respectfully Yours,

Dr. Bai Monisa Don
President
PDA — South Davao Dental Chapter
2025-2026



